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New

Residents!

(L-R) Virgina & Dale Lotzer, Miles & Jean Fredenburg, Mike Dolan, Pat & John Curnow

In Loving Memory~

(L-R) Lois "DeeDee" Stoddard

.
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Age Magnificently

Our Community Newsletter
Discover what's going on in our community.

Administration
No new updates!

Paula Hanson, Executive Director
612.491.7550
paula.hanson@lifesparksl.com

February 2025

  1740 Parkshore Dr, Arden Hills, MN 55112                                                    612.699.4590 
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Dietary

Please note that in your monthly statement for February there is additional paperwork.  Included in the
envelope you will see your Certificate of Rent Paid. You will use this for your Renters Credit. Please be aware
that rent payments are due by the 5th of the month. A late fee will be assessed for payments received after
this date. Please feel free to stop by the front desk Monday through Friday for any assistance needed in
making payment. We appreciate your attention to this matter.

Patrick Winsor
patrick.winsor@lifesparksl.com
612.491.7547

Business Office 

Please check your apartments and return any Round Lake kitchen dinnerware to the dining room. 
Thank you!

Sam Cavallaro
sam.cavallaro@lifesparksl.com

Molly is back in the building as a Manager In Training.

Marketing
We are a sponsor at the New Brighton Community center

luncheon Feb 11th.. Stop by if you are attending!

We will be hosting a marketing group Feb 20th 830 am-10am. 
If you are interested in talking about Round Lake and/or

fielding questions about senior living please see Ann!

Next Driving school is April 17th-  invite your friends!

Resident referral-refer a friend and get a credit on your rent,
see Ann for more details.

Resident phone book!  If you would like a new picture, add a
phone number or email let Shanneaka know at the front desk. 

Will handout new copy Feb 1st and then the first of each
quarter.

Maintenance
Hello everyone! There is not much to report from the Maintenance end of things here at Round Lake Senior Living. I just want
to give a friendly reminder to make sure to close all windows in your room when you aren't around. This will save on energy
costs and keep your room nice and warm during these colder months. You all have been great at putting in your work orders at
the front desk so far, so please keep that up! 

Also, on February 10th at 2:00pm in the afternoon, we will be having a Q&A session for the Maintenance Department! If you'd
like to ask any questions about the building, your room, or just want to get to know us, we hope to see you there. 

Andrew Kleiber
andrew.kleiber@lifesparksl.com
612.699.4590

Current Census: 110 residents
Total Apartments Rented: 101 apartments

We are at 90% occupancy.

Welcome to Round Lake!!
Virgina & Dale Lotzer
Miles & Jean Fredreckson
Mike Dolan
Pat & John Curnow

Ann Guimont
ann.guimont@lifesparksl.com
 612-491-7546

Community Life

Starting in March Jessey will no longer be with Round Lake Senior Living. Jessey has accepted an offer to
run the activities program at Landmark of Fridley. This is an opportunity for growth but she will miss
everyone dearly.

In alignment with Lifespark policies, outings will be cancelled if the temperature or windchill is zero or
below.

Starting in February- Free Table has been moved to the 4th weekend of the month. Giving people a longer
timeframe to give and take items.

If you use one of our community spaces, we ask that you please return furniture and reset TV inputs back to
where they were originally. This helps us keep our community looking its best and ready for upcoming
programming. 

There is an extra wheelchair in the package room to use in case of emergencies. Please return.

Piano in dining room is for anyone to use and enjoy!

Angela Yarusso
angela.yarusso@lifesparksl.com
612.491.7552
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For all clinical questions or concerns, please visit the front desk and Shanneaka will contact nursing.

Henry Bruhjell
henrybruhjell@lifesparksl.com
612.699.4590

Special Events!                  **Look for weekly special event reminders in the elevators

• 2/3    Outing: The General Store
• 2/4     Catholic Mass
• 2/5     Community Worship
• 2/6     Lifelong Learning Event
• 2/9     Superbowl Tailgate Party
• 2/10   Q&A with Andrew
• 2/12    Food Council
• 2/12   Themed Bingo
• 2/13    Let's Bake!
 
 
 

• 2/14    Holiday Happy Hour
• 2/17   Guest Speaker: New Trax Transportation
• 2/19   Community Worship    
• 2/20   Evening Bingo
• 2/22    Free Table Weekend
• 2/24    Guest Speaker: Metro Mobility
• 2/26    Resident Council
• 2/27     Sip & Paint
 

"Grief Conversations"- 2nd & 4th Friday every month

Grief is a normal part of living, yet how we all grieve is our own unique journey.  Memories, moments, and
recent or sudden losses can trigger our grief.  Changes in seasons and times of year that are rich with
holidays and family traditions too.  Using short stories, metaphors, and open ended prompts we together
discuss all the ways grief impacts us as we comfort and encourage one another through grief. I look forward
to meeting with you in conversation. 

 Chaplain Kent


